

December class newsletter





As winter weather approaches, I want to remind families that our program follows North Wasco County School District for winter closures. In the case of a 2-hour delay our Sunshine Kids Preschool morning classes will be canceled, but afternoon classes will run as scheduled and Sunshine Kids Bilingue will start at 11am. Delays and cancellations are posted on the school districts website at https://www.nwasco.k12.or.us/ or their Facebook page. Our program will send out a Thrill Share text in case of closure or delay. Please contact Teresa in the office if you want to confirm your Thrill Share contact information.

Another reminder to please be sure to send your child dressed for our outdoor play time as we play outside daily.

A big thank you to families for attending fall conferences before the Thanksgiving break. We enjoyed getting to meet with you and talk about all the great things your children are doing this school year.

We had a great time at the November Family Night playing with playdough and touring the Sunshine Kids Bilingue classroom. Hope to see you at our next Family Night on December 13th starting at 5:30pm. More details to come.

I hope everyone has a safe and warm December and looking forward to seeing you all when we return from Winter Break in January!

> Kristen Slatt Early Learning Program Director

Important Dates:

December 13th
Parent Night at Chenowith Elementary

December 16th Classroom Pajama Day

Winter Break: December 19th – January 6th





Book: What Can You
Do With A Rebozo
Letter: O, Q
Emotion: Excited
Color: White
Number:7
Shape: Circle,
Rectangle, Triangle
Social Skill: Share
Request



Family Night: Families, please join us this month for our winter family night, we will be providing Hot Chocolate, Cider, and other goodies for our families. We will be providing puzzles and other games to work on fine motor skills and to give the families a chance to play together. If you can we would love for families to participate in bringing a dish of your choice to celebrate all together. Please let your child's teacher know what you can bring for that night. Tamales, champurrado, pan, cookies, whatever you would like.